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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2015 - 7:00 PM
WAYNE  SIMON    will provide the refreshments.

NOTES FROM OUR EMA COORDINATOR,  DENNIS GRUVER
This month's big event will be the 9/11 motorcycle ride starting at the Clinton Township Fire Department at 18:00hrs. on Friday, September 11, 2015.  This year, IMU-630 will be located in front of the Fire Station to assist with communications for the event.

Due to the bridge being replaced at Hulsizer's Garage, the cycles may have to pass through Montgomery to reach Brouse Road which will lead them to Rt. 15, then return through Montgomery on the return trip.  I would like to set the light tower at the intersection of Rt. 405 and School House Hill and will need a volunteer to be with the light tower and place cones across School House Road.  Also, a volunteer to take Special Unit 630 outside of town on Rt. 405 as we have done in the past.

On Tuesday night, September 8, at 18:30hrs. your help is needed to put a fresh coat of wax on IMU-630 so we look good in front the many people at the 9/11 run.  The truck will be washed and ready for the cleanup.  This is not a 1 person job, PLEASE COME OUT AND HELP.

The generator is ready to set in to Special Unit 630.  I hope to have it running by next month’s meeting.

On Tuesday, September 8, Leslie and I will attend a meeting in preparation for the new repeater station.  At this time all is a go.  Equipment installation can began after the frequencies are assigned (Approximately  30 days) although we may not have a license to operate for at least 6 Months. 

As always, let us make sure that all are ready in case the next Hurricane comes to visit our area.  IS OUR SWIFT WATER TEAM READY IF NEEDED? 

Halloween is not that far off.  Will we have enough volunteers to do the set up that we have done in the past?

The Meeting comes early this month, let's have a good attendance.













DENNIS

